
Ascot, Cheapside, Sunninghill, South Ascot and Sunningdale Neighbourhood Action Group.

Minutes of the meeting held on 15th May 2023

1. Attendance:
1.1. Present: David Hilton (DH) Chairman, George Williams (GW), Helen Goodwin (HG) Michelle Race (MR)
1.2. Apologies Valerie Pike (VP), Jacqui Greet (JG), Ruth Davies (RD), Tia Dalton-Short (MD-S)
2. Matters arising from previous meeting Monday 3th April 2023
2.1. DH advised that the waste team are working on establishing a company that would recycle NOx cannisters and there are hopes of success. 
2.2. MR advised that Debbie Permain will arrange test purchases of NOx and Vaping materials.
3. Priorities 2022
4. The data presented includes all incidents from the previous meeting for the past month
4.1. Burglary Dwelling:  
4.1.1. There were six dwelling burglaries two in Sunningdale and 4 in Ascot. This was not the work of an out on Borough team.
4.2. Burglary non dwelling: 
4.2.1. There were two non-dwelling burglaries one a theft of tools and the other the theft of cooking oil from the rear of a shop. 
4.3. Theft from and theft of Motor Vehicles: 
4.3.1. There were 5 thefts from motor vehicles from cars parked in Ascot. Some cars were locked but others were keyless entry. MR said that there were still many vehicles with valuables clearly on display.
4.4. Theft of vehicles. 
4.4.1. Two motor vehicles were stolen.
4.5. Vehicle Nuisance 
4.5.1. Nothing to report.
5. ASB 
5.1. HG reported that the reported Union Jack flag had been removed from the Parish Council’s flag pole and replaced with the flag of Celtic football club, a new flag cost £100. MR advised that this would have happened when a Celtic match was being show at Bar One. MR will discuss this at the next PubWatch meeting and advised that clubs and pubs have doormen that keep good order. HG stated that she will be asking RBWM for CCTV footage to see if the offender can be identified.
5.2. Amaiya have made a complaint against the police for harassment. The bar was closed when the DPS left but another DPS has been recruited and activity will recommence. The police would like the licence to be revoked, not to close the venue down but to allow a new licence with different conditions to be issued.



6. Youth Facilities
6.1. A general discussion took place on Youth Facilities. MR declared a preference for Community Wardens over the recruitment of four more police officers as youths will not engage with the police.
6.2. DH agreed to talk to Danny Gomm who manages youth centred activities in the borough.
6.3. DH said that the trustees of the Fire Brigade Trust would consider supporting after school cooking lessons at Charters.
Meeting dates for 2023 
	Month
	Date
	Venue

	June
	Monday 5th
	

	July
	Monday 10th
	

	August
	Monday 14th
	

	September
	Monday 11th
	

	October
	Monday 9th
	

	November
	Monday 13th
	

	December
	Monday 11th
	



next meeting
The next meeting will be held on Monday 5th June at 2.00pm via zoom.
David Hilton
11th May 2023
